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Dear Photographer:

The response to our 25th anniversary photo book project has 
been enthusiastic. We have received and reviewed well over 
15,000 photographs contributed by hundreds of photographers 
the world over. As a result, however, it has taken much 
longer than projected to edit the book and we have had to 
revise our original schedule for final selection of photos 
and layout to December, with publication set for June 1976.

Our major activity over the past few months has been that 
of making an initial selection of photographs to be held 
for final selection for the book. The screening process 
has been extremely difficult and many good photographs had 
to be rejected because they duplicated others or simply did 
not fit our needs. You, however, are among the photographers 
from whose work a final selection will be made. A list of 
those photographers is enclosed.

Once again, we thank you for your interest and for your 
support of our cause.
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